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The White Man's Burden
At once a beautifully poetic memoir and an exploration of the various
ways we live in the world, A Language Older Than Words explains
violence as a pathology that touches every aspect of our lives and
indeed affects all aspects of life on Earth. This chronicle of a young
man's drive to transcend domestic abuse offers a challenging look at
our worldwide sense of community and how we can make things better.

Leaving Microsoft to Change the World
For years, moral language has been the province of the Right, as the
Left has consoled itself with rudderless pragmatism. In this profound
and powerful book, Susan Neiman reclaims the vocabulary of
morality--good and evil, heroism and nobility--as a lingua franca for
the twenty-first century. In constructing a framework for taking
responsible action on today's urgent questions, Neiman reaches back to
the eighteenth century, retrieving a series of values--happiness,
reason, reverence, and hope--held high by Enlightenment thinkers. In
this thoroughly updated edition, Neiman reflects on how the moral
language of the 2008 presidential campaign has opened up new political
and cultural possibilities in America and beyond. --

Thought Economics
'This is a wonderful book by a remarkable woman. It's a story about
doing enormous good while having some extraordinary experiences and
even adventures. It touches the heart and the mind. I recommend it to
anyone who wants to learn about what's really going on in the world.'
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- Fareed Zakaria, author of The Post American World and editor of Time
magazine 'I hope many, especially young people in India, will read and
be inspired by The Blue Sweater India's new wealth combined with its
growing band of social entrepreneurs can surely move us closer to make
the bazaar more accountable to the needs of the samaaj.' -Rohini
Nilekani The Blue Sweater is the inspiring story of a woman who gave
up a career in international banking to spend her life understanding
global poverty and finding powerful new ways of tackling it. It all
started in Virginia, with the blue sweater, a gift that quickly became
her prized possession - until the day she outgrew it and gave it away
to Goodwill. Eleven years later, in Africa, she spotted a young boy
wearing that very sweater, with her name still on the tag inside. That
the sweater had come all the way to Rwanda was evidence of how we are
all connected - how our daily actions, and inaction, touch people
across the globe - people we may never know or meet. From her first
stumbling efforts as a young idealist venturing forth in Africa to the
creation of the trailblazing organization she runs today, Jacqueline
Novogratz tells gripping stories with unforgettable characters - unwed
mothers starting a bakery, courageous survivors of the Rwandan
genocide, Indian entrepreneurs bringing services to the poor against
impossible odds. She shows, in ways both hilarious and heartbreaking,
how traditional charity often fails, but how a new form of
philanthropic investing called 'patient capital' can help make people
self-sufficient and change millions of lives. The author's royalties
from the sale of this book will be donated to Acumen Fund.

Forces for Good
John Wood discovered his passion, his greatest success, and his life's
work—not at business school or leading Microsoft's charge into Asia in
the 1990s—but on a soul-searching trip to the Himalayas. Wood felt
trapped between an all-consuming career and a desire to do something
lasting and significant. Stressed from the demands of his job, he took
a vacation trekking in Nepal because a friend had told him, "If you
get high enough in the mountains, you can't hear Steve Ballmer yelling
at you anymore." Instead of being the antidote to the rat race, that
trip convinced John Wood to divert the boundless energy he was
devoting to Microsoft into a cause that desperately needed to be
addressed. While visiting a remote Nepalese school, Wood learned that
the students had few books in their library. When he offered to run a
book drive to provide the school with books, his idea was met with
polite skepticism. After all, no matter how well-intentioned, why
would a successful software executive take valuable time out of his
life and gather books for an impoverished school? But John Wood did
return to that school and with thousands of books bundled on the back
of a yak. And at that moment, Wood made the decision to walk away from
Microsoft and create Room to Read—an organization that has donated
more than 1.2 million books, established more than 2,600 libraries and
200 schools, and sent 1,700 girls to school on scholarship—ultimately
touching the lives of 875,000 children with the lifelong gift of
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education. Leaving Microsoft to Change the World chronicles John
Wood's struggle to find a meaningful outlet for his managerial talents
and entrepreneurial zeal. For every high-achiever who has ever
wondered what life might be like giving back, Wood offers a vivid,
emotional, and absorbing tale of how to take the lessons learned at a
hard-charging company like Microsoft and apply them to one of the
world's most pressing problems: the lack of basic literacy.

Business Writing For Dummies
A Pulitzer Prize-winning husband-and-wife team speaks out against the
oppression of women in the developing world, sharing example stories
about victims and survivors who are working to raise awareness,
counter abuse, and campaign for women's rights.

Peoples of the Golden Triangle
“The only stability possible is stability in motion.”—John William
Gardner In his classic treatise Self-Renewal, John W. Gardner examines
why great societies thrive and die. He argues that it is dynamism, not
decay, that is dramatically altering the landscape of American
society. The twentieth century has brought about change more rapidly
than any previous era, and with that came advancements, challenges,
and often destruction. Gardner cautions that “a society must court the
kinds of change that will enrich and strengthen it, rather than the
kind of change that will fragment and destroy it.” A society’s ability
to renew itself hinges upon its individuals. Gardner reasons that it
is the waning of the heart and spirit—not a lack of material
might—that threatens American society. Young countries, businesses,
and humans have several key commonalities: they are flexible, eager,
open, curious, unafraid, and willing to take risks. These conditions
lead to success. However, as time passes, so too comes complacency,
apathy, and rigidity, causing motivation to plummet. It is at this
junction that great civilizations fall, businesses go bankrupt, and
life stagnates. Gardner asserts that the individual’s role in social
renewal requires each person to face and look beyond imminent threats.
Ultimately, we need a vision that there is something worth saving.
Through this vision, Gardner argues, society will begin to renew
itself, not permanently, but past its average lifespan, and it will at
once become enriched and rejuvenated.

Self-Renewal
An updated edition of a groundbreaking book on best practices for
nonprofits What makes great nonprofits great? In the original book,
authors Crutchfield and McLeod Grant employed a rigorous research
methodology derived from for-profit books like Built to Last. They
studied 12 nonprofits that have achieved extraordinary levels of
impact—from Habitat for Humanity to the Heritage Foundation—and
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distilled six counterintuitive practices that these organizations use
to change the world. Features a new introduction that explores the new
context in which nonprofits operate and the consequences for these
organizations Includes a new chapter on applying the Six Practices to
small, local nonprofits, including some examples of these
organizations Contains an update on the 12 organizations featured in
the original book—how they have fared, what they've learned, and where
they are now in their growth trajectory This book has lessons for all
readers interested in creating significant social change, including
nonprofit managers, donors, and volunteers.

A Human Algorithm
For the first time in history, Chris shares his insights on what made
Jim Rohn tick during his years as speaker, author and leader. For 7
years, best-selling author and speaker Chris Widener was personally
mentored by Jim Rohn. In this time, Chris travelled with Jim Rohn and
absorbed his business acumen first-hand. Chris gives readers a rare
glimpse into the greatness of this man, who was considered America’s
#1 business philosopher. Through Chris’ eyes, you’ll learn first-hand
what it would be like to sit and have a conversation over a meal with
Jim Rohn, ride a plane side-by-side and work on his books. Chris
illuminates nuggets of wisdom he learned while being mentored by Jim
Rohn, which can have a substantial impact on your business. Discover
Jim Rohn like you never have before through the eyes of this master
storyteller, Chris Widener.

The Regenerative Business
Are you a triathlete, runner, cyclist, swimmer, cross-country skier,
or other athlete seeking greater endurance? The Endurance Handbook
teaches athletes how to stay healthy, achieve optimal athletic
potential, and be injury-free for many productive years. Dr. Philip
Maffetone’s approach to endurance offers a truly “individualized”
outlook and unique system that he has refined over three decades of
training and treating athletes, ranging from world champions to
weekend warriors. Maffetone’s training and racing philosophy
emphasizes building a strong aerobic base for increased fat burning,
weight loss, sustained energy, and a healthy immune system. Good
nutrition and stress reduction are also key to this common-sense, bigpicture approach. Dr. Maffetone also dispels many of the commonly held
myths that linger in participatory sports—and which adversely impact
performance—and explains the “truths” about endurance, such as: The
need to train slower to race faster will enable your aerobic system to
improve endurance Why expensive running shoes can actually cause foot
and leg injuries The fact that refined carbohydrates actually reduce
endurance energy and disrupt hormone balance How overtraining can be
avoided in its earliest stages And much more! If you are looking to
increase your endurance and maximize your athletic potential, The
Endurance Handbook is your one-stop guide to training and racing
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effectively. Skyhorse Publishing, as well as our Sports Publishing
imprint, is proud to publish a broad range of books for readers
interested in sports—books about baseball, pro football, college
football, pro and college basketball, hockey, or soccer, we have a
book about your sport or your team. In addition to books on popular
team sports, we also publish books for a wide variety of athletes and
sports enthusiasts, including books on running, cycling, horseback
riding, swimming, tennis, martial arts, golf, camping, hiking,
aviation, boating, and so much more. While not every title we publish
becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are
committed to publishing books on subjects that are sometimes
overlooked by other publishers and to authors whose work might not
otherwise find a home.

The Pursuit of Wow!
Winner of the 2009 Skystone Ryan Prize for Research, Association of
Fundraising Professionals Research Council “All outstanding
philanthropic successes have one thing in common: They started with a
smart strategic plan,” say authors Paul Brest, president of the
William and Flora Hewlett Foundation, and Hal Harvey, president of
ClimateWorks. Money Well Spent explains how to create and implement a
strategy that ensures meaningful results. Components of a smart
strategy include: Achieving great clarity about one’s philanthropic
goals Specifying indicators of success before beginning a project
Designing and implementing a plan commensurate with available
resources Evidence-based understanding of the world in which the plan
will operate Paying careful attention to milestones to determine if
you are on the path to success or if midcourse corrections are
necessary Drawing on examples from over 100 foundations and nonprofits, Money Well Spent gives readers the framework they need to
design a smart strategy, addressing such key issues as: Effective use
of tools—education, science, direct services, advocacy—that can
achieve your objectives. How to choose the forms of funding to achieve
stated goals How to measure the impact of grants or programs When to
be patient and stick with a winning strategy and when to abandon a
strategy that isn’t working This is a book for everyone who wants to
get the most from a philanthropic dollar: donors, foundations, and nonprofits.

Next Generation Business Strategies for the Base of the
Pyramid
Critical Multicultural Social Work is the first book to explore
multicultural practice from a critical perspective. The authors
provide tools and techniques that enable readers to recognize their
own perspectives and find meaning and importance in what they learn.
The text examines oppression and diversity across multiple dimensions,
including race and ethnicity, gender, sex and sexual orientation, and
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ability/disability. In addition to presenting the history of diversity
as well as a basic framework for evaluating the issue, the authors
guide practitioners through enlightened self-reflection to encourage
awareness and sensitivity as they work with clients.

The Blue Hour
The Gift of Freedom
Mimi Thi Nguyen examines the self-interested claims of the United
States to provide freedom to others, even as it does so by generating
violence and displacement through overpowering warfare.

Half the Sky
'Stimulating, intelligent and enjoyable discussions of the most
important issues of our day.' STEVEN PINKER 'From entrepreneurs to
athletes, and world leaders to entertainers, this is a fascinating
collection of interviews with some of the world's most influential
individuals.' MARK CUBAN 'Thought Economics is a fine rebuke to the
soundbite culture; these interviews are driven by real curiosity, and
there is a wealth of wisdom here.' EDWARD STOURTON Since 2007,
entrepreneur and philanthropist Vikas Shah has been on a mission to
interview the people shaping our century. Including conversations with
Nobel prizewinners, business leaders, politicians, artists and
Olympians, he has been in the privileged position of questioning the
minds that matter on the big issues that concern us all. We often talk
of war and conflict, the economy, culture, technology and revolutions
as if they are something other than us. But all these things are a
product of us - of our ideas, our dreams and our fears. We live in
fast-moving and extraordinary times, and the changes we're
experiencing now, in these first decades of the twenty-first century,
feel particularly poignant as decisions are made that will inform our
existence for years to come. What started out as a personal interest
in the mechanisms that inform our views of the world, and a passion
for understanding, has grown into a phenomenal compilation of once-ina-lifetime conversations. In this incredible collection, Shah shares
some of his most emotive and insightful interviews to date. Chapters
include: Chapter 1. On Identity: Who We Are Chapter 2. On Culture: The
Context of Humanity Chapter 3. On Leadership: Bringing Humanity
Together Chapter 4. On Entrepreneurship: The Creators and the Makers
Chapter 5. On Discrimination and Injustice: Them and Us Chapter 6. On
Conflict: War, Peace and Justice Chapter 7. On Democracy: A 2,500-year
Experiment in Power Interviewees: Marina Abramovic, Professor Jim AlKhalili, Professor Kwame Anthony Appiah, Professor Justin Barrett,
Professor Sean Carroll, Professor Deepak Chopra, Professor George
Church, Dame Jane Morris Goodall DBE, Sir Antony Gormley, Bear Grylls
OBE, Professor Yuval Noah Harari, Sir Anish Kapoor CBE, Rose McGowan,
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Sam Neill, Professor Steven Pinker, Dr Jordan B. Peterson, Sir Ken
Robinson, Professor Carlo Rovelli, Sadhguru, Dr Carl Safina, Dr Elif
Shafak, Philippe Starck, Professor Jack Szostak, Dr Maya Angelou
(1928-2014), David Bailey CBE, Black Thought, Heston Blumenthal OBE,
Ed Catmull, Alain Ducasse, Tracey Emin CBE, George the Poet, Paul
Greengrass , Siddharth Roy Kapur, Lang Lang, Ken Loach, Yann Martel,
Moby, Sir Andrew Motion, Rankin, Ritesh Sidhwani, Lemn Sissay
MBE,.Saul Williams, Hans Zimmer, Carlo Anceltti OSI, Mark Cuban,
Professor Stew Friedman, Professor Green, Commander Chris Hadfield,
Gary Hamel, Tony Hsieh, Arianna Huffington, Professor John Kotter,
General Stanley McChrystal, General Richard Myers, Jacqueline
Novogratz, Robert Bernard Reich, Nico Rosberg, Sheryl Sandberg,
Stephen Schwarzman, General Sir Richard Shirreff, Hamdi Ulukaya, Jocko
Willink, Sophia Amoruso, Steve Ballmer, Sir Richard Branson, Tory
Burch, Stewart Butterfield, Steve Case, Dennis Crowley, Weili Dai, Sir
James Dyson, Jamal Edwards MBE, Tony O. Elumelu, Scott Farquhar,
Naveen Jain, Donna Karan, Kevin O'Leary , Robin Li, Kiran MazumdarShaw, José Neves , Michael Otto, John Sculley, Gary Vaynerchuk, Jack
Welch (1935-2020), will.i.am, Chip Wilson, Jerry Yang , Professor
Muhammad Yunus, David Baddiel, Laura Bates, Lord John Bird MBE, Sir
Philip Craven MBE, Dexter Dias QC , Melinda Ann Gates, Leymah Gbowee,
Matt Haig, Afua Hirsch, Ruth Hunt, Jameela Jamil, L. A. Kauffman,
Frederik Willem (F.W.) de Klerk, Iby Knill, Harry Leslie Smith
(1923-2018), George Takei , Peter Tatchell, Ai WeiWei, Bertie Ahern,
President Martti Ahtisaari, Professor Alexander Betts, Marina
Cantacuzino, François Crépeau, Dr Shirin Ebadi, Ben Ferencz, Zeid
Ra'ad Al Hussein, Gulwali Passarlay, Professor George Rupp, Lech
Walesa, Jody Williams, Catherine Woolard, Alastair Campbell, Noam
Chomsky, Vicente Fox, Professor A. C. Grayling, Toomas Hendrik Ilve,
Susan Herman, Garry Kasparov, Michael Lewis, Ted Lieu, Moisés Naím,
Admiral James Stavridis, Ece Temelkuran, Yanis Varoufakik, Guy
Verhofstadt, Lord Woolf, Bassem Youssef

Heaven Is Here
"An instant classic." —Arianna Huffington "Will inspire people from
across the political spectrum." —Jonathan Haidt An essential shortlist
of leadership ideas for everyone who wants to do good in this world,
from Jacqueline Novogratz, author of the New York Times bestseller The
Blue Sweater and founder and CEO of Acumen. In 2001, when Jacqueline
Novogratz founded Acumen, a global community of socially and
environmentally responsible partners dedicated to changing the way the
world tackles poverty, few had heard of impact investing—Acumen’s
practice of “doing well by doing good.” Nineteen years later, there’s
been a seismic shift in how corporate boards and other stakeholders
evaluate businesses: impact investment is not only morally defensible
but now also economically advantageous, even necessary. Still, it
isn’t easy to reach a success that includes profits as well as
mutually favorable relationships with workers and the communities in
which they live. So how can today’s leaders, who often kick off their
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enterprises with high hopes and short timetables, navigate the
challenges of poverty and war, of egos and impatience, which have
stymied generations of investors who came before? Drawing on inspiring
stories from change-makers around the world and on memories of her own
most difficult experiences, Jacqueline divulges the most common
leadership mistakes and the mind-sets needed to rise above them. The
culmination of thirty years of work developing sustainable solutions
for the problems of the poor, Manifesto for a Moral Revolution offers
the perspectives necessary for all those—whether ascending the
corporate ladder or bringing solar light to rural villages—who seek to
leave this world better off than they found it.

Walk in Their Shoes
From the bestselling author of Pay It Forward comes a moving novel
about the bond between a five year old abandoned by his mother and the
man who raises him. After accidentally killing a police office five
years ago, Pearl has managed to protect her bright, frail young son
Leonard from her violent past. Then one day, Pearl drops him off with
their neighbor Mitch, and never returns. Mitch is far from the ideal
caretaker--he’s having an affair with a client’s wife--but he and
Leonard must find a way to bridge the gap between them as they bond as
parent and child.Gritty but big-hearted, Love in the Present Tense is
an inspiring story of love and the surprising forms it can take. From
the Trade Paperback edition.

Critical Multicultural Social Work
A narrative account of the author's investigation into the world's
economic gap describes her rediscovery of a blue sweater she had given
away to Goodwill and found on a child in Rwanda, in a passionate call
to action that relates her work as a venture capitalist on behalf of
impoverished nations. Reprint.

Manifesto for a Moral Revolution
The Blue Sweater is the inspiring story of a woman who left a career
in international banking to spend her life on a quest to understand
global poverty and find powerful new ways of tackling it. It all
started back home in Virginia, with the blue sweater, a gift that
quickly became her prized possession—until the day she outgrew it and
gave it away to Goodwill. Eleven years later in Africa, she spotted a
young boy wearing that very sweater, with her name still on the tag
inside. That the sweater had made its trek all the way to Rwanda was
ample evidence, she thought, of how we are all connected, how our
actions—and inaction—touch people every day across the globe, people
we may never know or meet. From her first stumbling efforts as a young
idealist venturing forth in Africa to the creation of the trailblazing
organization she runs today, Novogratz tells gripping stories with
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unforgettable characters—women dancing in a Nairobi slum, unwed
mothers starting a bakery, courageous survivors of the Rwandan
genocide, entrepreneurs building services for the poor against
impossible odds. She shows, in ways both hilarious and heartbreaking,
how traditional charity often fails, but how a new form of
philanthropic investing called "patient capital" can help make people
self-sufficient and can change millions of lives. More than just an
autobiography or a how-to guide to addressing poverty, The Blue
Sweater is a call to action that challenges us to grant dignity to the
poor and to rethink our engagement with the world.

Santiago's Children
Argues that western foreign aid efforts have done little to stem
global poverty, citing how such organizations as the International
Monetary Fund and the World Bank are not held accountable for
ineffective practices that the author believes intrude into the inner
workings of other countries. By the author of The Elusive Quest for
Growth. 60,000 first printing.

The Blue Sweater
• Explores the lifestyle of indigenous peoples of the world who exist
in complete harmony with the natural world and with each other. •
Reveals a model of a society built on trust, patience, and joy rather
than anxiety, hurry, and acquisition. • Shows how we can reconnect
with the ancient intuitive awareness of the world's original people.
Deep in the mountainous jungle of Malaysia the aboriginal Sng'oi exist
on the edge of extinction, though their way of living may ultimately
be the kind of existence that will allow us all to survive. The
Sng'oi--pre-industrial, pre-agricultural, semi-nomadic--live without
cars or cell phones, without clocks or schedules in a lush green place
where worry and hurry, competition and suspicion are not known. Yet
these indigenous people--as do many other aboriginal groups--possess
an acute and uncanny sense of the energies, emotions, and intentions
of their place and the living beings who populate it, and trustingly
follow this intuition, using it to make decisions about their actions
each day. Psychologist Robert Wolff lived with the Sng'oi, learned
their language, shared their food, slept in their huts, and came to
love and admire these people who respect silence, trust time to reveal
and heal, and live entirely in the present with a sense of joy. Even
more, he came to recognize the depth of our alienation from these
basic qualities of life. Much more than a document of a disappearing
people, Original Wisdom: Stories of an Ancient Way of Knowing holds a
mirror to our own existence, allowing us to see how far we have
wandered from the ways of the intuitive and trusting Sng'oi, and
challenges us, in our fragmented world, to rediscover this humanity
within ourselves.
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Public Speaking: Choices and Responsibility
A groundbreaking narrative on the urgency of ethically designed AI and
a guidebook to reimagining life in the era of intelligent technology.
The Age of Intelligent Machines is upon us, and we are at a reflection
point. The proliferation of fast–moving technologies, including forms
of artificial intelligence akin to a new species, will cause us to
confront profound questions about ourselves. The era of human
intellectual superiority is ending, and we need to plan for this
monumental shift. A Human Algorithm: How Artificial Intelligence Is
Redefining Who We Are examines the immense impact intelligent
technology will have on humanity. These machines, while challenging
our personal beliefs and our socioeconomic world order, also have the
potential to transform our health and well–being, alleviate poverty
and suffering, and reveal the mysteries of intelligence and
consciousness. International human rights attorney Flynn Coleman
deftly argues that it is critical that we instill values, ethics, and
morals into our robots, algorithms, and other forms of AI. Equally
important, we need to develop and implement laws, policies, and
oversight mechanisms to protect us from tech’s insidious threats. To
realize AI’s transcendent potential, Coleman advocates for inviting a
diverse group of voices to participate in designing our intelligent
machines and using our moral imagination to ensure that human rights,
empathy, and equity are core principles of emerging technologies.
Ultimately, A Human Algorithm is a clarion call for building a more
humane future and moving conscientiously into a new frontier of our
own design. “[Coleman] argues that the algorithms of machine
learning––if they are instilled with human ethics and values––could
bring about a new era of enlightenment.” —San Francisco Chronicle

The Endurance Handbook
Business writing that gets results The ability to write well is a key
part of your professional success. From reports and presentations to
emails and Facebook posts, whether you're a marketer, customer service
rep, or manager, being able to write clearly and for the right
audience is critical to moving your business forward. The techniques
covered in this new edition of Business Writing For Dummies will arm
you with the skills you need to write better business communications
that inform, persuade, and win business. How many pieces of paper land
on your desk each day, or emails in your inbox? Your readers–the
people you communicate with at work–are no different. So how can you
make your communications stand out and get the job done? From crafting
a short and sweet email to bidding for a crucial project, Business
Writing For Dummies gives you everything you need to achieve highimpact business writing. Draft reports, proposals, emails, blog posts,
and more Employ editing techniques to help you craft the perfect
messages Adapt your writing style for digital media Advance your
career with great writing In today's competitive job market, being
able to write well is a skill you can't afford to be without–and
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Business Writing For Dummies makes it easy!

A Language Older Than Words
Focus on masters' level education in software engineering. Topics
discussed include: software engineering principles, current software
engineering curricula, experiences with ex- isting courses, and the
future of software engineering edu- cation.

Exam Prep for: The Blue Sweater Bridging the Gap between
Organized into more than 200 thought- and action-provoking
elements—from the importance of clean trucks and bathrooms to
conversations with entrepreneurs creating new markets—Tom Peters,
bestselling management guru offers a practical guide to impractical
times. In The Pursuit of Wow!, Tom Peters offers readers the words,
the tools, to survive in tumultuous business environments. In his
groundbreaking book, In Search of Excellence changed the way business
does business. Now it’s time to take the next leap into the cyberstage
era. Getting to a place called excellence is no longer the idea.
You’ve got to take that leap, then leap again—catapult their
imaginations, blow their mindsets—in a word, wow! them. Once more the
unconventional Peters stimulates corporate thought processes. Along
with the best of his columns, Peters includes questions and rebuttals
that come from readers and listeners, as well as his own candid
responses. A must-read for every business person.

Original Wisdom
In today's cultural revolution of creativity, author JoDee Luna
asserts, "Creativity extends beyond 'superstars' who receive fame and
fortune for their specialized talents. Individuals like you and me who
desire to explore the arts for personal expression can also find our
artistic identities.” She defines creative eclectics as "artistic
multi-taskers who enjoy dabbling in various art forms rather than
specializing." Luna provides insights into the creative eclectic
personality gleaned from retracing her creative history in an attempt
to discover her own unique path of artistry, a journey that resulted
in the pursuit of multiple art forms and diverse careers. She offers
hope, encouragement, and advice for people who thrive on multiple
artistic expressions. Luna believes creative discovery is available to
everyone, and she provides inspiration and practical steps for the
journey. Refrain from the Identical is a must-read for armchair
artists and crafty dabblers. Readers will rediscover the childlike
wonder of creating for the sheer joy of it.

The Boba Book
Go on an unforgettable journey, with a woman who has unimaginable
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strength. Stephanie Nielson began sharing her life in 2005 on
nieniedialogues.com, drawing readers in with her warmth and candor.
She quickly attracted a loyal following that was captivated by the
upbeat mother happily raising her young children, madly in love with
her husband, Christian (Mr. Nielson to her readers), and filled with
gratitude for her blessed life. However, everything changed in an
instant on a sunny day in August 2008, when Stephanie and Christian
were in a horrific plane crash. Christian was burned over 40 percent
of his body, and Stephanie was on the brink of death, with burns over
80 percent of her body. She would remain in a coma for four months. In
the aftermath of this harrowing tragedy, Stephanie maintained a
stunning sense of humor, optimism, and resilience. She has since
shared this strength of spirit with others through her blog, in
magazine features, and on The Oprah Winfrey Show. Now, in this moving
memoir, Stephanie tells the full, extraordinary story of her unlikely
recovery and the incredible love behind it--from a riveting account of
the crash to all that followed in its wake. With vivid detail,
Stephanie recounts her emotional and physical journey, from her first
painful days after awakening from the coma to the first time she saw
her face in the mirror, the first kiss she shared with Christian after
the accident, and the first time she talked to her children after
their long separation. She also reflects back on life before the
accident, to her happy childhood as one of nine siblings, her closeknit community and strong Mormon faith, and her fairy-tale love story,
all of which became her foundation of strength as she rebuilt her
life. What emerges from the wreckage of a tragic accident is a unique
perspective on joy, beauty, and overcoming adversity that is as
gripping as it is inspirational. Heaven Is Here is a poignant reminder
of how faith and family, love and community can bolster us, sustain
us, and quite literally, in some cases, save us.

The Corner
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • An inspiring personal story of redemption,
second chances, and the transformative power within us all, from the
founder and CEO of the nonprofit charity: water. At 28 years old,
Scott Harrison had it all. A top nightclub promoter in New York City,
his life was an endless cycle of drugs, booze, models—repeat. But 10
years in, desperately unhappy and morally bankrupt, he asked himself,
"What would the exact opposite of my life look like?" Walking away
from everything, Harrison spent the next 16 months on a hospital ship
in West Africa and discovered his true calling. In 2006, with no money
and less than no experience, Harrison founded charity: water. Today,
his organization has raised over $400 million to bring clean drinking
water to more than 10 million people around the globe. In Thirst,
Harrison recounts the twists and turns that built charity: water into
one of the most trusted and admired nonprofits in the world. Renowned
for its 100% donation model, bold storytelling, imaginative branding,
and radical commitment to transparency, charity: water has disrupted
how social entrepreneurs work while inspiring millions of people to
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join its mission of bringing clean water to everyone on the planet
within our lifetime. In the tradition of such bestselling books as
Shoe Dog and Mountains Beyond Mountains, Thirst is a riveting account
of how to build a better charity, a better business, a better life—and
a gritty tale that proves it’s never too late to make a change. 100%
of the author’s net proceeds from Thirst will go to fund charity:
water projects around the world.

Money Well Spent
Jena Nardella, cofounder of Blood:Water and one of Christianity
Today’s 33 Under 33, shares a “captivatingly honest” (Publishers
Weekly) account of how her passion for saving the world grew into a
humbler, long-term calling of loving the world in all its brokenness
in this beautifully written memoir. Ten years ago, Jena Lee Nardella
was a fresh-out-of-college, twenty-something with the lofty goal of
truly changing the world. Armed with a diploma, a thousand dollars,
and a dream to build one thousand wells in Africa, she joined forces
with Grammy Award–winning band Jars of Clay to found Blood:Water and
begin her mission. Jena’s dream for her nonprofit turned that initial
$1 into $20, and then $100, and today into more than $25 million.
Working throughout eleven countries in Africa, Blood:Water has
provided healthcare for over 62,000 people in HIV-affected areas and
has partnered with communities to provide clean water for more than
one million people in Africa. But along the way she faced many harsh
realities that have tested her faith, encountered corruption and
brokenness that nearly destroyed everything she’d fought for, and
learned that wishful thinking will not get you very far. Jena
discovered true change comes only when you stop trying to save the
world and allow yourself to love it, even when it breaks your heart.
With a fresh, intelligent, and winsome voice, Jena Lee Nardella weaves
an evocative, personal narrative filled with honest and hard-won
lessons that demonstrate the amazing things that can happen when you
fight for your dreams.

Moral Clarity
This book shares proven, "on-the-ground" insights for building "Base
of the Pyramid" businesses that really are sustainable and green, will
help alleviate social ills, and can scale to significant size and
profitability. Its "second-generation" techniques reflect crucial
lessons learned by "BoP" pioneers: lessons that dramatically increase
the likelihood of success.

Thirst
The crime-infested intersection of West Fayette and Monroe Streets is
well-known--and cautiously avoided--by most of Baltimore. But this
notorious corner's 24-hour open-air drug market provides the economic
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fuel for a dying neighborhood. David Simon, an award-winning author
and crime reporter, and Edward Burns, a 20-year veteran of the urban
drug war, tell the chilling story of this desolate crossroad. Through
the eyes of one broken family--two drug-addicted adults and their
smart, vulnerable 15-year-old son, DeAndre McCollough, Simon and Burns
examine the sinister realities of inner cities across the country and
unflinchingly assess why law enforcement policies, moral crusades, and
the welfare system have accomplished so little. This extraordinary
book is a crucial look at the price of the drug culture and the
poignant scenes of hope, caring, and love that astonishingly rise in
the midst of a place America has abandoned.

Love in the Present Tense
An aging detective hunts a serial killer, finding love along the way.
After three decades in homicide, Tim Hess hangs up his gun. But
retirement doesn't sit well with the veteran detective, and a string
of grisly murders in Southern California calls him back to the job.
The papers are calling the killer 'The Purse Snatcher,' because of his
affinity for kidnapping women with designer bags, but the playful
nickname doesn't reflect the horror of the crime scenes he leaves
behind. He dumps their shredded purses in the woods, surrounded by
blood-soaked dirt and a few scraps of flesh. The victims' fates remain
gruesome yet unknown. Hess's partner is Merci Rayborn, a secondgeneration cop whose intense ambition has won her no friends in the
department. As they chase the madman who is terrorizing the
Californian suburbs, Hess finds himself falling in love. But before he
can pursue his new feelings, there is a killer to be caught, and a
partner to protect from the line of fire.

Refrain from the Identical
The author describes how he left a lucrative business consulting job
to found the nonprofit Pencils of Promise, an organization responsible
for building schools for the poor in developing countries around the
world and which recently completed its two hundredth school.

The Blue Sweater
For centuries the mysterious region of Southeast Asia known as the
Golden Triangle has exerted a powerful hold over the Western
imagination. Today it continues to figure in world news because of the
infamous traffic in opium and heroin. Yet this fascinating area is
also of considerable interest for a different reason: within it live
six culturally distinct peoples - the Karen, Hmong, Mien, Lahu, Akha
and Lisu - struggling to maintain the integrity of their beliefs and
way of life against all the pressures of the rapidly changing society
around them.
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One Thousand Wells
Traces the inspirational story behind the creator of the serviceoriented program dedicated to transforming inner-city communities by
providing educational opportunities for at-risk children, chronicling
the author's own transformation from a thrill-seeking corporate
financer to a dedicated advocate.

Software Engineering Education
Forewords by: Cheryl Y. Kiser, Babson College & Michiel Bakker, Google
Courageous leaders today are calling for a disruptive yet effective
way of working: one that unlocks significant new levels of innovation,
delivers enduring financial results, and creates exceptional customer
loyalty while simultaneously building human capacity to contribute to
on-going positive change. The good news is there is a proven, but
infrequently taken, path. Through a fundamentally contrasting
paradigm, Carol Sanford shows leaders why today's so-called business
"best practices" undermine success-and then, how to transform their
business into something so flexible, so innovative, so developmental,
it becomes virtually non-displaceable in the market. The Regenerative
Business is built by connecting every person in the business to the
"essential core" of that business - its unique foundation for
innovation and market power. This provides the fulcrum for an
organizational culture that embraces the internal destabilization and
discomfort that comes with responding creatively to the unfamiliar.
The payoff for doing so is a motivated and innovative workforce that
is prepared to take a business to the top of its industry - and stay
there. Carol's work focuses on what fundamentally fuels the
organization: the capacity and capabilities of the people within it
and the design of work to empower them. She defines these for readers
and shows that when these are internally developed, you change who
people are and what they are able to take on, which she calls
"promises beyond able-ness." She shows through many cases drawn from
her work that by implement this all-encompassing way of working,
businesses are able to have a positive impact beyond the bottom line,
to the broader marketplace and the communities in which they operate.

A Second Chance
A beautifully photographed and designed cookbook and guide to the
cultural phenomenon that is boba, or bubble tea--featuring recipes and
reflections from The Boba Guys tea shops. Andrew Chau and Bin Chen
realized in 2011 that boba--the milk teas and fruit juices laced with
chewy tapioca balls from Taiwan that were exploding in popularity in
the States--was still made from powders and mixes. No one in the U.S.
was making boba with the careful attention it deserved, or using
responsible, high-quality ingredients and global, artisanal
inspiration. So they founded The Boba Guys: a chic, modern boba tea
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shop that has now grown to include fourteen locations across the
country, bringing bubble tea to the forefront of modern drinks and
bridging cultures along the way. Now, with The Boba Book, the Boba
Guys will show fans and novices alike how they can make their (new)
favorite drink at home through clear step-by-step guides. Here are the
recipes that people line up for--from the classics like Hong Kong Milk
Tea, to signatures like the Strawberry Matcha Latte and the coffeelaced Dirty Horchata. For the Boba Guys, boba is Taiwanese, it's
Japanese, it's Mexican, it's all that and more--which means it's allAmerican.

The Promise of a Pencil
Packed with hands-on applications, PUBLIC SPEAKING: CHOICES AND
RESPONSIBILITY, 2e delivers a practical and up-to-date public speaking
text based on rhetorical theory. It emphasizes the role of choices and
civic engagement/responsibility throughout in narrative, features, and
examples. It also describes the audience as a public to which the
speaker belongs, rather than as a separate entity defined only by
demographics. The Second Edition includes new coverage of Monroe's
Motivated Sequence, discussions of TED talks and PechaKucha, extended
treatment of fallacies, and expanded emphasis on outlining. In
addition, new Remix features apply the latest research in business and
social science to public speaking skills. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

The Blue Sweater : Bridging The Gap Between Rich And Poor In
An Intercnnected World
7 Years with Jim Rohn
"Drawing from his own experiences, DeRay Mckesson, the civil rights
activist and organizer, offers ways for all Americans to work to
dismantle the legacy of racism and to take responsibility for
imagining and building a better world"--

On the Other Side of Freedom
Unclear about his future career path, Steve Reifenberg found himself
in the early 1980s working at a small orphanage in a poor neighborhood
in Santiago, Chile, where a determined single woman was trying to
create a stable home for a dozen or so children who had been abandoned
or abused. With little more than good intentions and very limited
Spanish, the 23-year-old Reifenberg plunged into the life of the Hogar
Domingo Savio, becoming a foster father to kids who stretched his
capacities for compassion and understanding in ways he never could
have imagined back in the United States. In this beautifully written
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memoir, Reifenberg recalls his two years at the Hogar Domingo Savio.
His vivid descriptions create indelible portraits of a dozen
remarkable kids—mature-beyond-her-years Verónica; sullen, unresponsive
Marcelo; and irrepressible toddler Andrés, among them. As Reifenberg
learns more about the children's circumstances, he begins to see the
bigger picture of life in Chile at a crucial moment in its history.
The early 1980s were a time of economic crisis and political uprising
against the brutal military dictatorship of Augusto Pinochet.
Reifenberg skillfully interweaves the story of the orphanage with the
broader national and international forces that dramatically impact the
lives of the kids. By the end of Santiago's Children, Reifenberg has
told an engrossing story not only of his own coming-of-age, but also
of the courage and resilience of the poorest and most vulnerable
residents of Latin America.
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